
Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee Meeting 
9/20/23 
In person  
Attendees 
Chairman: Gene Brislin 
Members: Sandy O’Keefe, Vincent Thurmond, Amanda Metzger, John Mott 
Absent: Vincent Thurmond, Ben Hough  
Visitors/ public comment: Bonnie Miley town liaison 
 
Call to Order: Chairman Gene Brislin 9:10 

I. Acceptance of Minutes: minutes were approved Sandy/ Vincent  
II. Agenda Items: 

Town Funding Priority list  
 GIS system has been mapped out with a 1.5 radius of schools  
 School access is priority with bike racks available at all schools  
$325k allocated for specific sidewalk projects  
Assist on finding funding sources like grants for projects  
Discussed having a walk/ ride audit  
Pick a few different routes to bring attention to the work that’s needed 
 Schools  
 Town hall  
 Public buildings 
 Inviting town council, school board members, mayor, kids, adults, wheelchair accessible.   
Sawmill Branch Trail 
 Trail condition is not very good currently, communication of trail closures needs to be more 
timely and communicated on broader networks.  
 Discussed shade on trail, possibly getting volunteers and community groups to donate time and 
resources to plant trees 
 
Public comments: none 
 
 
Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 10:25 
Respectfully submitted by Sandy O’Keefe 

 
 

 


